Supporting and Promoting the Welsh Language: An inquiry into
the legislative, policy and wider context

The National Assembly for Wales’ Culture, Welsh Language and Communications Committee
has just launched ‘Supporting and Promoting the Welsh Language: An inquiry into the
legislative, policy and wider context'.

We would like to invite you to contribute to our written consultation. Further details on the
inquiry and how to respond are available on the website. The closing date is 14 September
2018.

To direct your response, the terms of reference to the consultation are:

@ Post legislative scrutiny of the Welsh Language (Wales) Measure 2011 - to assess the
perceived successes and limitations of the legislation, and the impact and effectiveness
of Welsh Language standards in improving and increasing access to Welsh language
services.

@ To assess whether the legislative framework supports or limits Welsh language
promotion and its use.

® An international perspective - gathering evidence on legislation to protect and
promote minority language planning in other countries.

To note, there is no designated submission form — please send your response in the body of an
e-mail or by attaching a document, or in writing to the following address:

Culture, Welsh Language and Communications Committee
National Assembly for Wales
Cardiff Bay
Cardiff
CF99 1NA

Please forward this email to any organisation or individual you think would like to contribute to
the inquiry.

If you would like any further information, please get in touch.
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